ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL
HOME-SCHOOL PARTNERSHIP
IMPORTANT NOTICE
Monday 22" July 2019

School governors are very happy to report the appointment
on 19™ July 2019 of experienced FS/KS1 class teacher, Mrs
Clarke, to Ashurst CE Primary FS/KS1 starting in
September.

Mrs Smith will continue as the class teacher of Y3&4 from
September.

We wish every happiness to Mrs Pockett as she leaves
Ashurst CE Primary this week and every success to Mrs
Clarke as she joins us in September.

Further information on the above, and more, will be
available from September 2019 in the 'Headteacher's
Review of 2018/19 & Preview of 2019/20', due out at the
beginning of the new academic year.

REMINDER: SCHOOL INSET DAYS AUTUMN TERM 2019
MONDAY 2"° AND TUESDAY 3%° SEPTEMBER 2019,

AND FRIDAY 8™ NOVEMBER 2019



